
 

WELCOME 
In response to the COVID-19 pandemic and as part of our resilience plan, we are 

temporarily changing the way we worship in order to safeguard the health and 

well-being of our congregants.     

Upon entrance you will be asked to have your temperature checked.  

Please read through this information carefully before entering: 

• Do you or anyone attending with you currently have a cough OR a cold 

(non-allergy related)? 

• Are you or anyone attending with you experiencing a respiratory illness? 

• Have you or anyone attending with you been in close contact with anyone 

who has been confirmed to have the COVID-19 virus OR is pending test 

results for COVID-19? 

If you answered yes to any of these questions or if you have a fever, please follow 

this protocol: 

• DO NOT enter the building 

• Contact your health care provider for guidance 

Name: ____________________________     Contact Number: _________________ 

Household Members Attending: _____________     Today’s Date: ___________________ 
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